
Farewell to Donna Winstone 

 

 

 

 
 
It is with mixed emotions that we announce the retirement of Donna Winstone from the Insurance Council of 
Manitoba (ICM). Donna has been an invaluable member of our team for just under two years, serving as an 
Investigator in the ICM Compliance Department. Working closely with the members of the Compliance team, Donna 
brought a wealth of experience and knowledge to her role, having previously served as a Council Member and 
licence holder. 
 
Donna’s presence will be deeply missed by all who had the pleasure of working with her. 
 
As we bid farewell to Donna, we extend our heartfelt gratitude for her hard work and commitment. We wish her all the 
best in her retirement and future endeavors. 
 
Thank you, Donna, for everything you have done for the Insurance Council of Manitoba. You will be missed. 
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